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Bosham Primary School 

Friday 10th June, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome to the final half term of the year! I hope you had an enjoyable half term and had an 

opportunity to join in the Jubilee celebrations.  

I received a lovely picture of Mrs Grandy, our school bursar, and her daughter Arabella who 

enjoyed drinking her hot chocolate in her Bosham Primary School Queen’s Platinum Jubilee mug. 

If you have such photos please share them with us. 

Staffing for September 2022 

At the end of term we will be saying a sad farewell to three members of teaching staff: 

Mrs Roe, who has taught across the school for over five years, is relocating to Wales with her family. Her moving 

arrangements have not been finalised just yet and so Mrs Roe may still teach some classes on occasion next term. Miss 

Clark, who has completed her first year of teaching here at Bosham Primary, is joining the team at Rumboldswhyke as 

they gradually expand into a full primary school. This is an exciting opportunity for Miss Clark and I know she will 

thrive in her new role. Miss Nagle has only joined us recently but she has made a huge difference to our year six 

pupils; she is returning to supply teaching.  

I would like to offer my heart-felt thanks to these teachers and wish them well for the future. We will be saying a 

proper farewell towards the end of term. 

Joining us in September are three new members of staff. We have appointed two very experienced upper Key Stage 

two teachers and a key stage one teacher whom the children will meet on transition day, 6th July.  The teachers will be 

dismissing the children at the end of the day if any parent would like to meet them too. The new teachers have already 

joined us for a planning day and are excited to be joining us in September. 

Final staffing arrangements will be sent to parents on Friday 1st July. 

Sports Day July 12th 2022 

We are in the process of confirming the final arrangements for sports day and an invitation with all the 

specific details will be sent out soon. For those that need to book time off work the timings are as follows: 

9:45 am: Reception and KS1 children parade to the field. 

Approximately 10:10am: First event 

Approximately 11:30am Reception and KS1 children parade back to class. 

 

11:30 – 12:15 (weather permitting) Family picnic. All children, staff and parents / carers to have lunch 

together on the field. 

 

12:30pm KS2 children parade to the field. 

12:50pm first events 

Approximately 3:10pm KS2 children parade back to class. 

Reception, KS1 and KS2 children to be collected from the playground in the usual manner at the end of the 

day. Reception and KS1children who have KS2 siblings will remain with their class teacher until collected. 
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Disney Football Festival 

On the 8th of June 2022, 10 girls from Bosham Primary, (5 from y1 and 5 from y2) went to the Girls Primary Football 

Festival, at the Bognor Regis Arena. The event was run by sports leaders from the Regis School. The event was 

organised to encourage girls to play more sports. They played a variety of games such as Chase, Woody’s Coming, 

Follow the Leader and Jumping Rocks. The girls enjoyed the event very much.  

Report written by Ollie Robst and Alfred Hollingsworth, with help from Sophia Hoebee and Skye Brennan. 

Wrap pick arrangements 

From Monday 13th June we are introducing a new pick up arrangement. If you arrive to pick up your child and there is 

no one in the office, to save you waiting please phone: 07930167751. This number will put you through to one of the 

wrap staff who will then bring your child to the door. Please tell Miss Tomlin or Mrs Lawrence who you are and who 

you wish to collect. For all other Wrap arrangements please continue to liaise with Mrs Walster. 

Reminders from previous letters 

Parent Voice 

Towards the end of the year, we will be sending out a parent survey. If however, you wish to express your views before 

then, please follow the link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views which will take you to 

the Ofsted Parent View survey. 

Have a lovely weekend. I hope you see many of you at the Summer Fair tomorrow, 

Kind regards, 

 

A reminder of letters sent this week  

Year 1 and 2 Marwell Zoo 
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Dates for your diary 

4 multiplication check: First two weeks in June 

BPS Summer Fair:  Saturday 11th June 

New Parents’ meeting: 16th June 

Class / Leavers photos: 20th June 

Transition / meet the teacher day: 6th July 

End of year reports: Friday 8th July 

Sports Day:Tuesday 12th July 

Year 6 production: 13th and 14th July 

Last day of the school year: Thursday 21st July 

 

INSET days 2022-2023 

September 1st 2022 

September 2nd 2022 

January 3rd 2023 

February 10th 2023 

June 5th 2023 
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